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Our office has been notified that the parent/guardian kept their child out of school due to an
illness. The child was not seen by their medical provider for this illness, however may return to
school once fever free for 24 hours off medication and their symptoms have improved. If the
child has excessive absences please contact our office.

Sincerely,

Hunterdon Pediatric Associates


